



Head of School: Helen Bingham Assistant Head of School: Bridget Rundle

14 January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers.

Open Afternoon - Year 1 to 6

We will be holding our open afternoon this term on <u>Wednesday 16 January between 3:00 and 5:00pm</u>, for all year groups 1 to 6.

During this time, you are welcome to visit your child's classroom where you will be able to spend time looking at your child's books and talking about the work they have done this year.

We hope that you will take this opportunity to come in to school to view your child's work.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Miss H Bingham Head of School

T: 01726 75858 F: 01726 808437
E: info@sandyhill.org.uk W: www.sandyhill.org.uk
Sandy Hill Academy, Sandy Hill, St Austell, Cornwall, PL25 3AT